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 What to expect from a visit to The George!  
 
- On your arrival to The George you will need to come to the front door where 
you will wait to be shown to your table. The back door is now an exit only 
door.  
 

- A facemask must be worn throughout the premises and can only be removed 
once sat at your table, should you need to leave your table then a facemask 
must be worn. 
 

- Please scan the NHS Track and Trace QR code on arrival, should your phone 
not be capable of this then our track and trace form will need to be 
completed. All names and contact details of customers will be taken and kept 
secure for 21 days.  
 

- Hand sanitiser is available at all entrances and exits to the building.  
 

- It is inside and outside drinking and dining, a maximum of 6 people to a 
table, this can be made up of people from more than 1 household OR 2 
household per table which can be more than 6 people.  Groups of 30 can be 
accommodated for if pre booked for outside drinking and dining ONLY. 
 

- Full table service will be given throughout your visit. 
  

- All tables will be thoroughly cleaned between guests.  
 

- We can accept cash and contactless payments.  
 

- The toilets will be available to one family at a time.  
 

- The play equipment is in use but is not cleaned regularly, please sanitise your 
child/ren hands before and after use and supervise them at all times.  1 child 
per piece of equipment.  Children must stay at their table if not on the play 
equipment.  
 

- Dogs are still welcome but must be on leads.  
 

- Please remember social distancing at all times.  
 

As tables are now restricted booking is advisable, this can be done via phone 
01832 274076, email georgeoundle@aol.com, or Facebook.  
 

And lastly, enjoy your visit! 
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